
Chapel Field Methodist Church, Norwich 

Come and see what  

we have been up to  

This is the Opening Doors Annual General Meeting 

Thursday am pm 

to 

 

AGM 2018 



  
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

AGM meeting  

  
 

 

Buffet lunch  

  
 

 

End of the AGM  

What will happen at our AGM  

Sign in 

Have a drink 

Chat to friends 

Learn about our 

future plans  

am 

pm 

pm 

am 



 

Check the date in your diary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Tell us if you can come or not.  

What do I do now? 

I can 

come 

Let us know by 20th June. 

Ring us at the office  

01603  

631433 

or send us an email. 

admin@openingdoors.org.uk 



Important  

The law about who Opening Doors  

can contact has changed.  

 

The big yellow sheet explains this. 

 

 

 

If you would like Opening Doors to stay 

in touch we must have the yellow form 

back from you.  

 

 

If you want to be a member of Opening 

Doors fill in the membership form as well. 

Everyone who wants to be a member 

needs to do this.  

 

 

Then put your forms in the envelope we 

have given you.  

You can hand this to staff or put it  

in a post box.  

38a Bull Close 

Norwich 

NR3 1SX  


